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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP CALENDAR FOR Aug 2009
                    
Tuesday, August 18th. • Chapter Exec. Bd. mtg @ Noon, Old Chem. WSCC 
Call or E-mail UUP office
Weds., Sept. 23rd • Chapter BBQ @ Noon, Wang Center Gardens & Lobby

National Labor College Free Learning courses About the Labor Movement

The National Labor College has launched a new cutting-edge union education tool called the Open 
Learning Course (OLC) program.  The OLC is offered free and is a self-directed, web-based learning 
activity that offers opportunities for union members, leaders, activists and staff to study new topics of 
interests and improve their current understanding of the labor movement. 

The OLC creates an open classroom for all and is bound only by the limits of the Internet, thus expanding 
the reach of these courses across the nation and the globe. The OLC combines the best available 
knowledge on a given subject in a short, concise format free and accessible to all.  For example, an  OLC 
course on Images of Labor in Art  takes only about an hour to complete and will offer students a quick 
introduction, or refresher in this key area of study just by visiting our website. And for those wishing to 
learn more, the NLC offers more extensive courses online, on campus and partially online for those 
wishing to go further.

The Open Learning Course program, when fully developed, may be the one of most exciting and 
innovative education ventures for the 21st century making useful knowledge instantly available to the 
labor community and further strengthening the labor movement in a modern, global economy. Thank you 
for visiting. To proceed select a course from the course menu.  
http://www.nlc.edu/cait/olc/home_page.html  http://www.nlc.edu/cait/olc/course_list.html  © 
2006 The National Labor College

Community Service Committee looking for UUP members to Help Others
The UUP Community Services Committee is looking for individuals to join our committee to help each 
other and our communities.  If you feel there are needs that have to be met, please join us so that 
together we can find ways to help.  Any amount of time that you can offer makes a big difference and is 
greatly appreciated.  Please contact Nancy.Gaugler@stonybrook.edu or Abe.Smith@stonybrook.edu .  
Thank you
"Great opportunities to help others seldom come, but small ones surround us every day." Sally 
Koch



*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event to have a Head Count! Thanks, UUP Office # is 

632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip - 3475  Charlie McAteer, Happy PayDay Editor


